
CURRY COLLEGE GRADUATE STUDIES POLICY FOR VALIDATING HS DIPLOMAS 
EFFECTIVE  - 7/1/2011 
 

All students who apply for admission to a Graduate Degree program through Curry College’s 
Division of Continuing Education and Graduate Studies and who are applying for Federal Direct 
Loans will be required to provide information on the Free Application for Federal Student Aid 
(FAFSA) regarding high school completion status. 
 
As required by Federal regulations, if needed, the Graduate Studies Office may request additional 
documentation to confirm authenticity of the information provided on the FAFSA from the 
applicant or their respective institution.  No financial aid can be disbursed to students without the 
College receiving documentation that validates high school graduation.  All admissions documents 
from schools outside the United States must be translated and verified by an official translation 
service. 
 


